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A Cathedral at the heart of the city, with the city at its heart 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

We are pleased to announce that as of September 2024 there will be an exciting 

opportunity for boys and girls (aged 7 and over) to join the Choir of Belfast Cathedral. 

All keen young musicians with a passion for singing are invited to join us, with no 

previous singing experience necessary. 

 

Choristers will benefit from the opportunity to: 

 Receive a free, first-class musical education, including opportunities to learn to 

play the piano and organ 

 Develop lifelong skills, and join a warm and welcoming community 

 Be part of history by participating in a choral tradition that spans over 120 years 

in one of Northern Ireland’s most iconic buildings 

 Make music at events of national significance, including for television and radio 

broadcasts 

 Receive a small token payment each year 

 

The Choir will rehearse each Thursday during term-time (5-6.30pm). Choristers will be 

expected to sing at two Sunday morning services each month (which begin at 11am), in 

addition to festive services at Christmas and Easter and special events.  

 

I will be delighted to hear from all who wish to register their interest, and will be happy 

to answer any further questions. Please do not hesitate to get in touch by contacting the 

Cathedral office using the details above. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

 
 

Jack Wilson  

Organist and Master of Music 

 


